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Effective: August 28, 2023 
 
To: All Authorized Child Mental Health Wraparound Providers and interested parties 
 
RE: Training for Habilitation, Respite, & Training and Support for the Unpaid Caregiver  
 

Effective August 28, 2023, the training to become a Habilitation (HAB), Respite, and Training 
and Support for the Unpaid (FST) provider for the Child Mental Health Wraparound (CMHW) 
program is being revised.  Applicants are still required to submit their resume to the Division of 
Mental and Addiction (DMHA) for approval. Resumes may be submitted to 
DMHAyouthservices@fssa.in.gov .  
 
After applicants have been informed that their resume has been approved, DMHA will provide 
the applicant with key information and next steps on the training process. Applicants will be 
required to successfully complete all training requirements before they can apply to become a 
CMHW provider.  Any previous training certificates or approvals will no longer be accepted 
after August 28, 2023. 
 
All questions regarding this policy may be directed to DMHAyouthservices@fssa.in.gov 
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